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22 June, 2023 

 

Discontinuation of Maxell Oxygen Sensor KE Series 
 

Dear Figaro Distributors, 
 
First, we would like to express our sincere thanks for your continued interest in 
Figaro products. 
 
We regret to inform you that Maxell will discontinue their leaded galvanic cell-type 
oxygen sensors KE Series and will switch to their successor, the lead-free 
galvanic cell-type oxygen sensors, KE-LF Series. 
 
Discontinued models 
   - KE-12, KE-12F3, KE-25, KE-25F3, KE-25F1, KE-25F4, KE-50 
 
Please refer to the following link for the Announcement from Maxell. 
https://ssl4.eir-parts.net/doc/6810/ir_material22/209430/00.pdf 
 
Final orders/shipments date for KE Series and the recommended alternative 
KE-LF models will be announced in the next announcement as soon as possible. 
 
We apologize for any inconveniences that you may have due to the 
discontinuation of products. We appreciate your understanding regarding this 
matter. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
FIGARO ENGINEERING INC. 
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